
Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term

Year 8 Trip to Denbies
Vineyard – Study of
a local business

(Gatsby 6
Experience of a
workplace)

PSHCE - NHS Careers
presentation

(Gatsby 2 Learning from
career and labour
market information)

Positive Perspectives by
Keith Posner – Assembly

(Gatsby 5 Encounter
with an employer)

PSHCE -
Citizenship – How
Government
policies and law
affect life choices
including work

Year 9 PSHCE - GCSE/BTEC
Options workbook to
prepare for option
choices

(Gatsby 3 Addressing
needs)

NHS Success
Performance

(Gatsby 4 Linking
curriculum learning to
careers)

Trip to the Olympic Park to
see an example of UK’s
changing economy

(Gatsby 5 Encounter
with an employer)

Post 16 Partner
Colleges Assemblies

(Gatsby 3 Addressing
Needs)

University of Surrey
Options Theatre
Production

(Gatsby 3 Addressing
needs)

Science STEM project

(Gatsby 4 Linking
curriculum learning
to careers)



Year 10 PSHCE – Finance
workshops over 3 lessons
being trialled by one
group

(Gatsby 4 Linking
curriculum learning to
careers)

Taster Days at Reigate
and East Surrey
College

(Gatsby 3
Addressing needs)

Year 11 PSHCE – CV’s,
application forms and
interviews
(Gatsby 3 Addressing
needs)

Careers interviews with
Independent Careers
Advisor

(Gatsby 8 Personal
guidance)

Trip to Mini Factory for
Computing and DT
students

(Gatsby 5 and 6
Experience of a
workplace and
encounters with
employers)

Mock Interview Day

(Gatsby 3, 5 and 8
Addressing needs/
Encounters with
employers/ Personal

Guidance)


